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Dont Forget... ~
March 21st-25th  Spring Break—NO SCHOOL
March 28th NO SCHOOL FOR STUDENTS (see below)

March 31st K-2 Family Coffee Talk 8:50AM in LMC

CCC K-8
Friday Notes

Friday, March 18th, 2022

Attendance Line - 303-982-3425

Special THANKS!!!

Special thanks to Mr. Nixon, Mr. Davis, Mr. Hernandez
and all of our musicians for hosting an INSPIRING + UP-
LIFTING night of music at our IM and Vocal music concert
on Monday night. Your time, dedication and love of music
helps make our students the amazing musicians they are!

PTSA
Please join us for our next PTSA Meet-
ing. Our C3AC meetings will be every
quarter.

Monday, April 11th, 2022
6:00 PM

If you have any questions about our
PTSA, please contact Tami Lawson
(tamikrislawson@hotmail.com). You can
support PTSA by joining Amazon Smile
for CCC K-8 PTSA and enrolling in the
CCC K-8 PTSA King Soopers Rewards
program. Directions are on the PTSA
website (ccck8ptsa.org).

Activities Corner
After School Enrichment (ASE)

Wednesday-Friday until 6:00. ASE is
only on days with a full day of school.

No ASE on holidays, FLEX days or

CMAS Testing Schedule

CMAS testing for students in 3rd-8th grades will begin the
week of April 4th. Please see the attached CMAS Testing
Schedule for specific days/times of testing.

Student Art Shows
Annual District Elementary Art Show
Red Rocks Community College, open until March 28th.

Hurry this show closes soon! Enter through the south en-
trance and look for Coal Creek Canyon K-8 which is panel
14. Showing: Samuel B., Frankee F., Bridger B., Lena C.,
Bernie S., Romeo T., Finn M., Gibson O., Marley V., Olivia
K., Bryce M., Ava N., and Teddy S.

Power of Process Art Show
Foothills Art Center, open until April 3rd
Showing: Alina S., Sylvie L. and Miss Bayne!

Challenger Sports
Summer Soccer Camps

Challenger Sports will be hosting soccer
camps at CCCK-8 the week of August
1st through the 5th. Lena Benisch is
looking for a parent liaison
to assist the Challenger staff
that week. Please email her
at lena.benisch@gmail.com if
you are interested in helping
out.

Family Partnership

6“ Survey Results
Thank you to those families
e who completed the Family

School Partnership Survey.
Please take a moment to review the data
for CCCK-8 by clicking here.

SPRING BREAK!


https://www.jeffcopublicschools.org/schools/school_insights

Mental Health Resources

Please check out the Jeffco Public Schools Mental Health Hub for additional information and resources.

COLORADO
Office of Behavioral Health

Dupartvant of Humam Sorvoes

I Matter. 120

Mental health challenges in children and adolescents across Colorado are real and widespread.
Even before the pandemic, an unacceptable number of young people were having a hard time
recovering from current or past trauma and coping with feelings such as sadness and
hopelessness that can be difficult to talk about out loud.

We are all navigating through unprecedented times and changes since the COVID-19 pandemic
began. These changes have impacted youth in multiple ways including living with heightened
stress and anxiety and fear, transitions to and from online classes, school closings, and changes
in how we all interact and connect with others,

To address this mental health crisis, the State of Colorade has launched the | Matter program to
provide access to free therapy sessions for youth in Colorado.

e The program is open to youth 18 years of age or younger or 21 years of age or younger if
receiving special education services,

e Youth and their parents can visit the platform at iMatterCelorade.org to take a confidential
online survey about their mental health and schedule sessions with a licensed behavioral
health clinician, primarily via telehealth.

e A Spanish language version of the program can be found at YolmportoColorado.org, and the
program has clinicians who can provide sessions in Spanish.

If you'd like to spread awareness about the program, you can access the program’s digital toolkit
at nn,uﬂmmgm_mmgg for graphics to share on social media, and more. If you have general
inquiries about the program, please email Laura.Gabbay@state.co.us.


https://www.jeffcopublicschools.org/services/mental_health_services/mental_health_hub

